
 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

COMING EVENTS 
 

November—Whiringa-ā-rangi 
22nd  Wearable Arts Shows 
22nd  Thames Valley Athletics 
29th  Board Meeting 6.00pm—Staffroom 
 
 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

17th November 2023 - Week 6 
 
Nga mihi te whānau,     
   
We have five students attending the Thames Valley      
Athletics competition - good luck Te Koha, Makaere,    
Alexis, Cruze & Kohana! 
Last week we had some keen Year 8 students from      
Matariki: Harry, Makaere, Di’Jionn, Emma (Kai), Taylor, 
Carbon & Tiana planting some native trees at our local 
Centennial Park, now we have eight new trees, thank you 
to the Hauraki District Council for inviting us to help.  

 

Well done to the following 
classes for having the best 

attendance and most 
compassion tokens last week.  
The winning class is displayed 

on the admin window facing the 
courts 

Swimming is compulsory and part of the curriculum at MAS, everyone needs 
to participate. If your child is unwell, please provide a note for the Teacher. 
WEARABLE ART SHOW: everyone is welcome to this fun event: gold coin     
entry, doors open at 5pm (show starts at 5.30pm) delicious LiS (Lunches in 
Schools) tasting table is available for you to partake, a short parent survey will be 

provided & $50    Countdown vouchers are up to win - draw will be at the conclusion of the event.  
 

Principal Acknowledgements: athletes that are representing the Ohinemuri Cluster Team at 

Thames Valley Athletics Competition:  Tupuānuku: Cruze   Tupuārangi: Kohana & Alexis 

Matariki: Makaere & TeKoha 
 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Whaea Debs 
Tumuaki/Principal 

 
 

 
A very happy birthday  

 to Mila F and Aaliyah who celebrated 
their birthday’s in the past week. 

 
 We hope you both had a great day! 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 

Enviro Schools Bronze Reflection 
 

 
Bronze reflection day yesterday was a celebration for our school, 

receiving our Bronze certificate from Enviro Schools. 
 

The Enviro team and the whole school has done heaps of mahi towards 
receiving this Bronze level.  Well done to you all! 

 
A BIG thank you to Whaea Jane our Enviro Team Leader and Mrs Munro 

our Enviro Team Learning Assistant for assisting in this wonderful 
achievement for our School. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Munro and the MAS Enviro Team—Makaere, 
Bayley, Shyllah, Aaliyah, Ally and Alfie with our 

Enviro Schools Bronze certificate and gifts. 
 
 

         
      Bayley receiving the spade and 
   fork gifted by Jo Buchan the  
   Enviro Schools facilitator. 

 
 



Whakataukī 

 
 

TOUCH FEES ARE NOW DUE 
If your child is playing Touch Rugby this term, the fee of $10 per player is 
now due.  Please pay at the school office, we accept eftpos and cash or       
alternatively you can make an online banking payment into our school bank 
account using your child's name and Touch Fees as a reference. 
YEAR 8 PAEROA COLLEGE ENROLMENTS 
Enrolments for Paeroa College close on 1st December 2023.  For a guaranteed start on 7 
February 2024 you will need to have your child enrolled before 1st December.  If the     
College does not receive your child’s enrolment paperwork before 1st December you will 
then have to meet with the Junior DP at the end of January before you can purchase     
uniform etc.  Your child won’t be able to start until an interview has taken place. 
Enrolment packs are available from the Student Centre at Paeroa College or you can find 
them on the Paeroa College website by clicking here.    
If your child is not going to Paeroa College next year and you have not heard from the     
college please phone 862 7579.  
LAST DAY FOR TERM 4 
Our last day of school this year is Friday 15th December and school will be finishing at 12 
noon.  Please ensure you make arrangements for your child to be collected at this time. 
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For Art & Craft Group … 

 
Fabric, wool, buttons, pipe 
cleaners, coloured paper, 

popsicle sticks, crepe paper  

Welcome to this week's PB4L message: 
 
For terms 3 and 4 our guiding statement is: 
 ‘Compassion for Others and Our Environment 
 

Our BEST values are showing through our athletics where all senior 
students have tried events even if they are challenged by the skills   
required. This showed bravery on the athlete’s part and also inspired 
the compassionate side of many who cheered on their courageous   
efforts.  
 
 
 

House Points 
 
Totara 4610   Kauri 2660    Kowhai 2340    Rimu 1820 

 
Regards 
Whaea Jane 
PB4L Team leader 

M.A.S BEST values 
are:        
B— Brave 
E— Engaged 
S— Sensible  
T— Thinking 

Manaaki whenua, manaaki tangata, 
haere whakamua  -  

 
If we take care of the earth and take care 
of people, we will take care of the future  

 

https://www.paeroacollege.school.nz/our-school/enrolment-form
https://www.paeroacollege.school.nz/our-school/enrolment-form


PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

 
 

 
 

The school holidays are nearly upon us – 
keep the kids entertained by taking 

them to an action 
packed game of basketball. 

 
The BNZ Breakers have 8 Auckland 

games remaining this season and every 
single game promises plenty of fun, 

giveaways, and entertainment for the 
whole family. Choose the dates that suit 

you and get behind the BNZ Breakers. 
Tickets are on sale at 

www.ticketmaster.co.nz 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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